
The City of Salem, VA is currently accepting applications for the position of Director of 
Technology.   This position directs the  daily operations of the Technology Deparment 
including computer/server operations, technical support, network support, programming, 
applications, and other technology functions.    Work is performed under the general 
direction of the City Manager. The preferred candidate will have graduated from an 
accredited four year college or university with a Bachelor’s Degree in information 
systems, computer science, computer engineering or related field; Master's degree 
preferred.  Ten years progressively responsible professional experience and/or training 
in technology/information systems, operation and maintenance and repair; or equivalent 
combination of education and experience.  Significant experience required in managing 
and/or direction Technology operation.   

The candidate must possess a valid appropriate driver’s permit issued by the 
Commonwealth of Virginia. Must be a City resident or secure residence within the City 
limits within 6 months of employment. An offer of employment will be contingent on 
background criminal/credit history check and pre-employment drug screen. The position 
will be opened until filled with the first scheduled screening on January 23, 2020. 
Interested candidates must submit by email a cover letter, resume, five job-related 
references, and salary history to Beth Rodgers at brodgers@salemva.gov. Hiring salary 
range is $78,341.46 - $110,000.  For additional information visit www.salemva.gov.  EOE 
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